Colville County Primary School



Friday 13th January, 2017

Newsletter 13

Dear Parents

Welcome back, I hope the Christmas and New Year break was enjoyable and that Santa brought you nice things. Well the snow didn't come to much, not sure who was most disappointed the staff or the children! Just in case we do get any snow, we always aim to be open, I've been practising my snow ball throwing, but will inform parents via local radio and through our website if school is to be closed. Unless there are significant road closures, the Grafham trip will still go ahead even if school is closed.

Cherry Hinton Rec problems

There have been a number of incidents of unpleasant behaviour towards younger children on the Rec over the past few weeks, please ensure your child is safe and that you know where they are playing and who with. I have talked about keeping safe in assembly this week and reminded children to talk to an adult if they are threatened or hurt by older children whilst out in the evenings.

Jump Avenue is coming to Colville Primary School!! - A few places still remaining on this programme

From Tuesday 10th January a NEW FREE Jump Avenue group will be running after school. This weekly programme is for families that would like additional healthy lifestyle support and advice. We provide an interactive and engaging group that is packed full of fun and learning in a supportive and friendly environment. These sessions are specially aimed at children aged 7–11 years. Each weekly session commences with a nutritional talk (set topics each week) with our qualified Nutritionist. This is followed by an age appropriate physical activity with our Physical Activity specialist. Parents/guardians would be expected to attend the sessions with the children. If you have any questions please do contact us on Tel: 0333 005 0093



Head Teacher: Andrew Hastings Colville Road, Cherry Hinton, Cambridge, CB1 9EJ

Email: office@colville.cambs.sch.uk Web: www.colvilleschool.co.uk









Colville County Primary School



Head Teacher: Andrew Hastings Colville Road, Cherry Hinton, Cambridge, CB1 9EJ

Email: office@colville.cambs.sch.uk Web: www.colvilleschool.co.uk







